
Jenks Vocal Music​
2025 Calendar Fundraiser 

 

 

Dear Jenks Vocal Music Parents, 

We're excited to launch our annual Calendar Fundraiser - a simple and fun way for students 
to raise money for their vocal music account. This fundraiser helps cover costs like 
uniforms, trips, and choir fees. With your support, we know it will be a huge success! 

HOW THE CALENDAR FUNDRAISER WORKS:​
Each student will “sell” the days of a month — for example:​
- January 1 = $1​
- January 2 = $2​
- January 3 = $3​
... all the way to January 31 = $31 

If a student sells every day of the month, they will raise $496! 

Goal for each student: Fill the entire month! 

WHAT TO DO:​
1. Print or Use the Calendar Template​
Digital Calendars are available HERE. Each square should be filled in with the name of the 
donor who purchased that date. 

2. Ask Family, Friends, and Community Members to Sponsor a Day​
Each sponsor picks a day and donates the amount that matches that day (e.g., Jan 12 = $12). 
They can donate more than one day if they'd like! 

3. Collect Donations​
Cash or check (made out to Jenks Vocal Music) can be turned in directly. You may also accept 
electronic payments if you have that option (Venmo, PayPal, Cash App, etc.). 

4. Track Donations​
Use the provided calendar and/or donation log to keep track of who donated which date and 
how much. This makes it easier to thank sponsors and verify totals. 

5. Turn in Everything by the Deadline​
Submit completed calendars and collected funds to your choir director by the last day of 
every month. Be sure your student's name is clearly marked on everything. You may deposit 
your calendar fundraiser on the parent Portal through PowerSchool HERE. Y 

 

 

https://jenksvocal.com/resources
https://powerschool.jenksps.org/public/home.html
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TIPS FOR SUCCESS:​
- Post online: Share the calendar on social media or through email. Your child can post daily 
updates and tag donors.​
- Reach out personally: A quick call or message to friends and family goes a long way.​
- Get creative: Grandparents love helping, and small local businesses might sponsor multiple 
days! 

SAMPLE MESSAGE TO SHARE:​
Hi friends and family! I'm raising money for my Jenks Vocal Music Show Choirs  by doing a 
Calendar Fundraiser. You can “buy” a day of the month — January 10 is $10, January 25 is 
$25, and so on! Let me know if you'd like to help. Thank you for supporting me and my 
choir! 

QUESTIONS?​
Contact your choir's Parent Director or the Choir Director with any questions or if you need 
an extra calendar. 

Thank you for supporting Jenks Vocal Music. Your help makes a big difference for our 
students and their experiences! 

With appreciation, 

Michael Shimp - michael.shimp@jenksps.org 

Lisa Lahmeyer - lisa.lahmeyer@jenksps.org 
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